
 

 

Policy on Meal Plan Exceptions 

 

College Policy: 

 

All students living in traditional residence halls are automatically enrolled in the Ultimate Meal 

Plan. Enrollment in the Ultimate Meal Plan is mandatory. Occasionally there are students with 

medical conditions who must eat a specific diet, which Dining Services is not capable of 

providing. This is very rare, as Sodexo Inc, a company specializing in College and University 

Dining operations is very flexible and creative in meeting students’ specific nutritional needs.  

 

Students may request a medical exception to this established policy by having their doctor or 

other qualified medical professional complete the Physician Support Document form. Fully 

completed forms will be reviewed by the Food Service Committee, who will make a 

determination on the facts. The Committee may need additional evidence from the doctor or 

qualified medical professional that no other solution or accommodation by the College or 

Sodexo is possible. 

 

Students applying for a medical Exception should pick up the Physician Support Document form 

at the Business Services office, located on the ground floor of Alumni Hall. 

 

Students participating in a College sponsored internship, with a work schedule that is in conflict 

with Taylor Dining Hall’s normal hours of operation, may request an exception to the mandatory 

meal plan. In these cases, the student’s meal plan will be determined based upon the amount of 

missed meal period for each semester. 

 

Students applying for an internship Exception should send their internship and class schedules 

to: internshipexceptions@assumption.edu 

 

Upper Class Option 

Junior and seniors are permitted to request a 10 Flex Plan.  
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